[bookmark: _GoBack]Did you know you can communicate with the Supply Chain Operations Support without ever needing to pick up the phone?

In an effort to efficiently use our technology system and reduce wait times on phones so that we give priority to clinical matters, we would like to share an efficient way of how to open a ticket with Supply Chain Operations Support for your non-urgent matters.

Also, beginning Wednesday, January 8, 2020,  you can access the ticket system through PeopleSoft by clicking on the "Submit a Supply Chain Ticket" tile that will be available within the eBuy, Expenses, and eCheck tiles on the Employee Self-Service Homepage. (Please note: you can only access the Supply Chain Ticket system while connected to the Partners network)

Non-Urgent matters: 
1. PeopleSoft Financial Modules Support (eBuy, eCheck, Expenses including Corporate Card Reconciliation)
1. Trainings offered by Supply Chain
1. eBuy Item Inquiries
1. Payment Questions and Statuses
1. Item Returns
1. Supplier Inquiries
1. Item Back-Orders
1. Closing a Purchase Order
1. Purchasing and Accounts Payable Inquiries
Urgent Inquiries: 
1. Purchase Order Status, especially when the delivery of the order may impact patient care
1. Service Interruption
For urgent inquiries, please do not hesitate to call us for an immediate resolution. For additional information on Supply Chain Operations Support, please visit our Supply Chain website.

Thank you,
Partners Supply Chain Management 

